
 

 

 

 

 

 

To parents/carers, 

We are writing to confirm some changes to P.E from Term 4. Children are to bring 
their P.E kit into school, this can stay at school for the duration of the term. This is to 
enable children to practise a very important physical development skill of getting 
themselves dressed and undressed independently.  

Within the first week of term can you please ensure your child brings their named 
P.E kit to school in a named bag. P.E kit consists of: P.E t-shirt, black shorts, 
plimsolls/black trainers. In colder weather children are able to wear black or navy 
joggers. On P.E days children should come into school with their earrings removed 
unless they can safely do this themselves. 

Please help support us by encouraging your child to get dressed and undressed 
independently. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind Regards, 

The Year R Team. 

 

 

 


